
      Saint Benedict School News   

  Tuesday, April 23, 2024 

Thursday Mass 
 

Our Kindergarten Class will 
host this week’s Mass.   

 
   8:15 A.M. 
 
Please join us if your schedule permits. 

Hello Everyone,  
 
Congratulations to our Spelling 
Bee winners: 
 
First Place – Maddie Farabaugh 
Second Place – Alexis Rezk 
Third Place — Colt Kammerer 
 
Since Maddie is unable to attend 
the Diocesan Spelling Bee, Alexis 
will represent our school on May 
2nd at Saint Matthew’s School in 
Tyrone.  Colt will be the Alternate. 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 
 
April 24 – Spring Concert in Church, 6:00 p.m. 
followed by the Art show in the school building 
 
April 29 — Field Trip — K,1 
 
May 1 – Trout Release for grades 5,6,7,8. 
 
May 2 - Diocesan Spelling Bee 
 
May 2 – Catholic Daughters of America Awards 
 
May 3 — 8th Grade Field Trip 
 

Recruit a New Family 
 
If you recruit a new family to 
SBS you will receive a $750  
tuition credit. 

Book Sale  
 

Many thanks to Kelleigh 
Farabaugh and Patty Miller 
for organizing and running 
the used book sale. Total 
profit was $625. Thanks to 
all the parents who donated 
books, desserts, and items. 
 
______________________ 

Spring Concert 
 

The students are asked to 
wear red, white, and blue for 
the concert on Wednesday at 
6 p.m. 


